
With our Learning Conversations now completed, I’d like to acknowledge 

the amazing job that our staff did to manage the health risks associated 

with opening the school up to a large number of visitors. I would also like 

to thank parents and caregivers for supporting our protocols to ensure  

everyone’s safety.  

We continue to maintain a positive and engaging learning environment despite the fact that 

COVID-19 health and hygiene restrictions remain in place. It seems like these restrictions will 

be in place for some time to come and will pose some issues in  

organising and running school events. Whilst we are confident that students will continue to 

participate in a variety of school events and programs, parent and caregiver participation  

remains a challenge for us. In the coming weeks we will trial a limited number of parents 

attending our assemblies. Further information will be distributed via class teachers and 

attendance will be limited to parents of those classes presenting at the assembly.    

Although we are mid-way though Term 3, we begin our planning for 2021 which will be the 

last year that we offer Year 7 in primary school. Next week, parents and caregivers from  

Reception to Year 6 will receive a 2021 class placement form which will need to be  

completed this term. The information provided is crucial in helping us with our initial  

planning for next year. It is important that every child has a form fully completed and  

returned to us. Please look out for the hardcopy form that will go home next week with your 

child.  

Parents are able to provide additional information that they would like the school to consider 

when placing students in classes for 2021. This information must be provided in writing and 

can be emailed to me directly via my email address j.iannunzio8@schools.sa.edu.au. Please 

do not write additional information on the class placement form or make requests via class 

teachers.  

Due to the volume of information provided, we are unable to have face-to-face meetings to 

discuss class placement information, unless initiated by the school, and we do not accept  

requests for individual teachers. All written requests need to be submitted by the last day of 

Term 3 – Friday 25th September.   
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Term 3, Week 4 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Magill School uses  

emails to  

communicate with our 

families and distribute 

notes and documents. 

Please keep us up to 

date with your email 

address by calling or 

emailing the office.  

SECOND 

HAND  

UNFORMS 

ON FACEBOOK  

Friday 14th August 2020 

 

UPCOMING  
PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Monday 14th September 
Monday 12th October 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

Friday 4th September 

 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

0413 575 800  

Rory’s will be able to 

assist you with QKR, 

forgotten lunch orders, 

or anything to do with 

the canteen. 

mailto:j.iannunzio8@schools.sa.edu.au
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BUDDY CLASS F12 AND P14   
SCIENCE AUTHOR MEET 

F12 worked with their Science teacher Dani to research and create a book on SPACE FACTS. P14 were invited to meet 

the “authors” and listened to each presentation. All students then learnt about and replicated their own constellation. 

The final products are in the Science room and P14.  

The  SPACE FACTS book is now available for students to borrow from the Library.  



 



GIRLS NETBALL SAPSASA 

MINKEY B 

31st July Magill vs Burnside 1  1 

7th August Magill vs BYE -  - 

HALF FIELD 

31st July Magill vs GILLES ST 7  6 

7th August NO MATCH      

HOCKEY RESULTS 

For information on becoming involved or  

playing school sport for your school go to the 

Magill School web site: 

www.magillschool.sa.edu.au 

On the Monday 3rd August we had eleven of our year 6 and 

7 girls representing Magill school, in the SAPSASA  

Knockout Competition.   

In the first game our team performed very well, winning 

against East Marden 20 to 10. The second game was an 

even competition, versing Mary McKillop, where we were 

outscored 16 to 22. 

 

The final game was against Trinity Gardens Primary 

School. Despite playing well, Trinity Gardens were too 

strong, the final score 22 to 10.  

 

The girls did an excellent job in representing our school 

and are commended for their sportsmanship and  

competitive spirit.  

Well done girls! 

 

Jacqui Blackeby 

NETTA 4 

1st August  Magill vs East Marden 7  1 

8th August Magill vs East Marden 8  8 

NETTA 3 

1st August  Magill vs ST Josephs Mem 4  3 

8th August Magill vs ST Josephs Mem 1  1 

PRIMARY 8 

1st August  Magill vs Comets 1  12 

8th August Magill vs Dernancourt 21  2 

PRIMARY 5 

1st August  Magill vs East Para 6  12 

8th August Magill vs Linden Park 7  7 

PRIMARY 2 

1st August  Magill vs 
Walky Green 

Frogs 
18  8 

8th August Magill vs 
Walky Red  

Rosellas 
10  9 

SUB JUNIOR 5 

1st August  Magill vs Linden Park 2  10 

8th August Magill vs Norwood 2  39 

SUB JUNIOR 1 

1st August  Magill vs Loretto 32  3 

8th August Magill vs Stradbroke 23  16 

                NETBALL RESULTS 
 

http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au


BOYS NETBALL SAPSASA 
On Tuesday the 4th of August the selected team 

of Year 6/7 boys attended a knockout netball 

competition held at St Ignatius College.  

Throughout the day the boys played three 

games against Ardtornish Primary, Norwood  

Primary and St Ignatius College.  

This was the first year Magill School had been a 

part of the boy’s netball competition, and it was 

a great success with a high level of netball shown 

across all teams, making for a  

competitive day of play.  

 

The results for the day were as followed: 

ROUND 1: Ardtornish (21) defeated Magill (18) 

ROUND 2: Magill (30) defeated Norwood (16) 

ROUND 3: St Ignatius (23) defeated Magill (14) 

                                                                                    

With one win and two losses, unfortunately 

Magill School were knocked out of the  

competition, with St Ignatius College moving to 

round two as the winners of the day.  

Excellent effort, enthusiasm and team spirit 

were shown throughout the day. Some  

fantastic defending shown by Sam P, Ollie R and 

Seb C. Quick speed and run through mid court  

presented by Eann B, Archie W, Elliot F and  

Bodhi H.  

Finally, with a total of 62 goals scored across the 

three games, some precise shooting skills from 

Oscar O and Marcus W.  

It was an absolute pleasure coaching the boys 

and seeing their interest in the game and skills 

develop over the past few weeks. We look  

forward to many more years of participating in 

this event.  

Well done boys! 

 

Mel Pietrobon 

 



 
 

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have  

been awarded a certificate in week 4 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Physical Education - Florin 

Respect P8 - Kayla P 

 

 

Performing Arts - Georgea 

Respect P15 - Alex R 

 

Chinese - Mai 

Respect P15 - Emma S 

 

Honesty 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

Safaa K 

Inayatt G 

Nina H 

Bruce R 

Oliver M 

Charlie D 

Edward W 

Chloe H 

Anika A 

Hendrix B 

Daniel N 

Adam R 

Anna A 

Eden P 

Respect 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14  

P15   

P16   

P17  

Thomas K 

Eloise W 

Esther C 

Brady J 

Shin H 

Adrian M 

Stavros V 

Hamish Z 

Ryden L 

Anamta B 

Camilla E 

Taran S 

Dima A 

Jacob L 

     

DON’T MISS OUT  

SPORTS DAY T-SHIRTS ARE 
NOW AVAILABLE TO ORDER.   

 
Place your order on the UMS 
website www.umspl.com.au 

To receive your T-Shirt in time 
for sports day, your order 

must be placed by  
Friday 21st August. 

http://www.umspl.com.au

